نموذج مقترح لإمتحان المستوى الثالث على النمط الجديد. (3)

إعداد: رمزي محمد الخطاطبة.

RAMZIKHATATBEH@YAHOO.COM

Read the following text carefully, and then answer all the questions that follow. Your answers should be based on the text.

The King Hussein Cancer Center (KHCC) is Jordan's only comprehensive cancer treatment centre. It treats both adult and paediatric patients. As the population of the country increases, more and more families will rely on the hospital for cancer treatment.

Patients come not only from Jordan but also from other countries in the region, as **they** are attracted by its excellent reputation, lower costs, and cultural and language similarities.

In order to cope with the increase in demand for treatment, the KHCC has begun an expansion programme. Building started in 2011 CE. The hospital will have more than doubled its capacity by 2016 CE, increasing space for new cancer cases from 3,500 per year to 9,000.

By then, they will have added 182 extra beds, along with bigger units for different departments, including radiotherapy. New adult and paediatric wards will have opened. Additionally, they will have built a special ten-floor outpatients' building, with an education centre which will include teaching rooms and a library.

Many cancer patients live far away from Amman, where the KHCC is located, and the journey to and from the hospital is often difficult. For this reason, there are plans to extend cancer care facilities to other parts of Jordan.

In the near future, King Abdullah University Hospital in Irbid hopes to set up radiotherapy machines, so that cancer patients from northern Jordan will not have to go to Amman for radiotherapy treatment.

Question Number One: (20 points)

1. Why are they planning to extend cancer care facilities in other parts in Jordan?(2 points)

- Mention three reasons which make patients from other countries in the region prefer having treatment at KHCC.
 What is the reason behind the KHCC's expansion programme?
 Quote the sentence which indicates that KHCC treats people of all ages.
 When will the expansion programme be finished?
 (2 points)
 (2 points)
 (2 points)
- 6. What does the underlined pronoun **They** refer to? (2 points)
- 7. Find a word in the text which means (to deal successfully with). (2 points)

B. <u>Critical Thinking:</u> (5 points)

- Due to increase in life expectancy and prolonged exposure to risk factors, cancer mortality and morbidity are expected to increase as the young population ages. Think of this statement and, in two sentences offer suggestions for the improvement of cancer management in Jordan. (2 points)
- Over the past decade, cancer care in Jordan has witnessed remarkable improvement.
 Think of this statement, and, in two sentences, write down your point of view. (3 points)

<u>Question Number Two:</u> (15 points)

A. Choose the suitable items from those given in the box to complete the following sentences. There are more words than you need. (8 points)

inoculation , furnace , security , decline , geometry

- 1. Most websites have sitting so that only certain people can look at your website.
- 2. Hunting and fishing are responsible for the rapid in wildlife .
- 3. A glass-blower pushes a thin metal blowpipe into the boiling hot
- 4. is a way to protect people from diseases.

B. Study the following sentence and answer the question that follows.

The authors of the report hope that this picture will serve as a **wake-up call** to all of us.

What does the underlined words mean in the previous sentence? (3 points)

C. Complete the following sentences with the suitable words derived from the words in the box below. There are more words than you need.

(4 points)

production, appendage, medicine

There are five schools in Jordan, each one based at a university. All five schools offer a six year programme which is designed to top quality doctors.

Question Number Three: (24 points)
A. Correct the verbs between brackets in the following sentences. (6 points)
Qasr Bashir, which (build) at the beginning of the fourth century, is in the Jordanian desert. The Romans (use) it for a long time before they left the region to protect the Roman border. My family is used to (visit) this archaeological site.
B. Rewrite the following text using <u>American English</u> .
Although a lot of buyers had a look at my apartment, I haven't sold it yet.
C. Rewrite the following sentences so that the new ones have the same meaning as the original. (6 points)
1. Huda won the prize for Art last year.
The prize
2. They intend to update their website.
They're
D. Rewrite the following sentences using the words in brackets. (9 points)
 Students learn how to summerise quickly to be able to use this skill in the future. (will) If students
2. The Sahara desert is very hot. It is in Africa. (which)
The Sahara desert,
 Thomas Edison developed many devices that greatly influenced life around the world. He was an American inventor. (who)
Thomas Edison,

Question Number four: (3 points)

A. Study the following sentence and answer the question that follows.

(3 points)

My father <u>used to</u> buy me clothes, but now I choose mine.

What is the function of using *"used to"* in the above sentence?

B. Edit the following sentences. There are <u>two spelling mistakes</u> and <u>two</u> <u>grammar mistakes</u>. Find and correct them. (4 points)

Scientists are working on a robot who will be able to lift a patient off the floor and into a weelchair. It will be use to help in oberations that require detailed work.

C. GUIDED WRITING: (4 points)

Read the information below, and then write a brief biography using all the given notes below about Ibn Sina. Use the appropriate linking words.

Name: Abu Ali al-Hussain Ibn Abdallah Ibn Sina

Place / Date of birth: Afshana 980 CE.

Place / Date of death: Hamadan 1037 CE.

Profession: Philosopher, Writer, Scientist.

Achievements: - Father of modern medicine.

-The Book of Healing / The Canon of Medicine .

<u>Best Wishes</u>

Teacher: Ramzi M. Khatatbeh